
HAPPY 
NEW YEAR!

2025
SHAMROCKSSHAMROCKS!!

ST. PATRICK FAMILIES,

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

AS WE BEGIN THE NEW YEAR, I WANT TO EXPRESS MY GRATITUDE FOR
EACH OF YOU IN OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY. TOGETHER, WE HAVE

CREATED A SPACE WHERE FAITH, KINDNESS, AND LEARNING
FLOURISH.

MAY THIS YEAR BRING YOU PEACE, JOY, AND MANY BLESSINGS.
 MAY WE CONTINUE TO GROW IN FAITH, STRIVE FOR EXCELLENCE, AND

SUPPORT ONE ANOTHER IN ALL THAT WE DO.

MAY 2025 BE FILLED WITH HOPE AND GRACE.

                                  SINCERELY,

                                                       MS. ROMANO


